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Public Service Announcement

This weekend marks the end of Daylight Saving Time in most parts of the United States,

the first “return to standard time” cutoff under the new transition rules.

November 2, 2007

Staying on top of things with timely updates in separator
pages

devblogs.microsoft.com/oldnewthing/20071102-00

Raymond Chen

For a month prior to the transition this past spring, the separator pages generated by the

shared company printers contained a handy reminder that Daylight Saving Time began early

this year.
The reminder remained on the separator pages as late as the summer solstice.

Maybe the people who design the separator pages didn’t have anything more interesting to

say, so they let the old message ride.
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